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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

 

 

Despite the fact that classes cannot be held on campus in these times of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

college is making every effort to keep the teaching-learning process ongoing though online means 

with study materials, recorded videos, live classes, etc. This is the first time for both teachers and 

students where almost all the teaching and learning activities are being done remotely. Many 

teachers are making extra effort to prepare the materials for the classes.  

 

In the process, however, hiccups will certainly crop up here and there. Students are advised to be 

very careful while using the facilities offered to them. Study materials, recordings, videos, etc. shared 

with them are not to be misused in any way. They are not to be shared on any other social media or 

used for any purpose other than that for which they were made. If students have any problem or 

issue with the materials, videos, or live classes, they are to contact the concerned teacher directly.  

 

Strict disciplinary action will be taken against any student who post negative or unwanted comments 

against any teacher in any social media platform or misuse them in any form. Students are welcome 

to voice their constructive opinions and criticisms through email to office@kscj.ac.in. 

 

Stay safe! 

 

 

 

Dr Lily Sema 

Principal 
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